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Transnational meeting 2

The groundbreaking BFF project, aimed at enhancing [
educational support for adult learners dealing with ADHD,
reached a significant milestone during its second
transnational meeting held in Braga, Portugal, on February
9th and 10th, 2023. Hosted by SYAJ - ASSOCIACAO
JUVENIL SYNERGIA, the meeting saw enthusiastic
participation from all partner organizations as they
deliberated on the project's progress and the development
of crucial educational resources.
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The meeting's agenda revolved around the project's two
primary outcomes: the development of qualitative
educational strategies and practical resources tailored to
the unique needs of adult learners with ADHD. Key
representatives from each of the partner organizations
gathered to assess the progress made so far and
strategize on how to further enhance the project's impact.

As the project advances, it continues to receive support
and recognition from educational institutions,
stakeholders, and individuals passionate about improving
adult education for those with ADHD. The BFF project is
poised to make a lasting impact on the lives of adult
learners worldwide.

Throughout the two-day event, participants engaged in
constructive discussions, sharing their insights,
experiences, and research findings related to ADHD
education. These conversations revolved around
innovative pedagogical approaches and the integration of
neuroscientific principles into practical teaching
methods.

Here you can find more information about the project and
the expected results:

www.bff-project.eu
and

@BFFproject



